

Adelaide Catholic Education Centre
116 George Street, Thebarton SA 5031
PO Box 179, Torrensville Plaza SA 5031
T +61 8 8301 6600 F +61 8 8301 6611
E director@cesa.catholic.edu.au
W www.cesa.catholic.edu.au

CEO ABN: 91 893 631 195 SACCS ABN: 84 572 437 441

## TO THE COMMUNITY OF ROSARY SCHOOL, PROSPECT

## **Dear Community Members**

I am writing to inform you that I have appointed Mr Damian Weeks to the substantive position of Principal at Star of the Sea School, Henley Beach. Damian will commence his new appointment at the commencement of Term 3, 2020.

During his nine years as the Principal at Rosary School, Damian has led with great energy, commitment and vision, contributing generously to the life of the school. I know that Damian has found these years in leadership at Prospect personally and professionally fulfilling and has deeply appreciated the support of the staff, students, parents and the broader community.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Damian for his leadership at Rosary School, Prospect and congratulate him on his new appointment. He will bring a wealth of leadership experience to the Henley Beach School and parish community.

I have appointed Ms Trish O'Toole as Acting Principal for Terms 3 and 4, 2020. Trish has recently completed a successful Principalship at St Brigid's School, Kilburn. She brings a depth of leadership experience to this position along with a commitment for ensuring excellence in teaching and learning.

Trish is looking forward to working in partnership with the students, staff, families and the parish community of Rosary School. I would like to express my gratitude to Trish for taking on this key leadership position and wish her all the best as she prepares to lead Rosary School, Prospect.

Please join me in thanking Damian for his leadership at Rosary School and in wishing him all the best as he prepares to take up his new position as Principal at Star of the Sea School, Henley Beach.

Yours sincerely

Dr Neil McGoran

Director

June 2020